
UNIVERSITY OF SOUTH FLORIDA 
General Education Council 

Minutes of February 18, 2013 
 

Present: Karla Davis-Salazar (chair), Manish Agrawal, Dan Belgrad, Annette Christy, William 
Cummings, Jeff Cunningham, Sandy Czerwinski, C. David Frankel, Marty Gould, Chung 
Seop Jeong, Denise Maguire, Sandy Reynolds, Scott Rimbey, 

Resource Staff:

February 4, 2013, were approved as submitted.  
 
Old Business 
Karla Davis-Salazar updated the council on the Global Citizenship Program. 

�x The first GC cohort of 23 students (from 2011) will be traveling abroad this summer. 
�x The 2012 cohorts (from Business, Honors, Engineering, and CAS) are progressing well. 
�x There will potentially be 100 more GC students added next year (2013), possibly from the COPH, 

CoEDU, The Arts, and CAS. 
�x The Global Citizenship Living Learning Community (GC LLC) is currently being formed for the 

2013-2014 academic year.  There are 56 places reserved in Holly G for GC LLC students.  They 
will be a combination of returning GC students, and newly recruited, FTIC GC students. 

Janet Moore and Karla Davis-Salazar updated the council on FKL Assessments. 

�x http://www.acad.usf.edu/Office/IE/SACS%202010/index.html (link to SACS 5th year interim 
report) 

�x Enhancements/improvements were seen in all areas in the 5th year report, i.e., Human and 
Cultural Diversity, Global Context, Creativity, and Writing. 

�x GEC will continue with ownership of FKL assessment once the state-wide changes have been 
made to general education. 

�x 

Karla Davis-Salazar updated the council on the state-mandated general education changes. 

�x A presentation was recently made to a subcommittee within the House of Representatives on 
the progress of the statewide general education project. 

�x It was reported that there is, generally speaking, widespread receptiveness regarding similar 
issues that were discussed at the 2/4/13 GEC meeting, i.e., increasing General Education back to 




